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Stephen Abell

From:

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Stephanie Blundell <sblundell@newspapersoc.org.uk> on behalf of David Newell 
<davidn@newspapersoc.org.uk>
14 July 2010 11:51 
Stephen Abell
Guy Black; Jim Raeburn; David Newell 
Code and Contracts

To: Stephen Abell
Cc: Guv Black. Jim Raeburn
From: David Newell

Thank you for your reminder.

Code and Contracts

From responses to the letter I circulated and from my own knowledge, NS and NPA member companies ensure that 
their editors and journalists are subject to the Editors’ Code of Practice, as amended from time to time, as part of their 
employment contracts and related obligations.

See you later today.

With best wishes,

David Newell

David Newell 1 Director 1 NS & N P A

St, .Ands'ew.'s Hous. I IB-20 St Anoraw Street \ London ) EC4A 3A

t 020 7 632 '741 ? i ! 020 7632 7401
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